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Comments: Dear USFS,

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on e-bikes in national forests.  I will make a general comment that e-

bikes are motorized vehicles.  They should not be allowed on non-motorized trails.  Not directly germane, but I

also think it important that conventional mountain bikes respect wilderness and WSA boundaries, and this should

be enforced.


